
What do you think? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Pupils Questionnaire 

Changes could be happening at your school soon, and we want to know 

what you think as pupils about this. 

Gwynedd council is considering closing Ysgol Llanaelhaearn on 31 Awst 2020 and providing 

places for pupils at Ysgol Bro Plenydd, Y Ffôr from 1 September 2020. 

1. How do you feel about this? (Tick one option) 

 

2. What would you like to see as part of this change? 

 

c

 
Any other comments? 



 

 

 

 

 

3. Does anything about this worry you? 

4.  What are the most important things for you in the school? 

Thank you for you time to complete this questionnaire.  

We will consider your answers as part of the consultation. 

Use an additional page if you would like to write more. 


